
I would like to put the attached quote to full council – it’s for the four ‘thank 
you for driving carefully ‘signs we require, to be attached to the back of our 
new village gates. 

 

• One for the Chiseldon end to the village (to go on just one gate),  
• two for the Aldbourne end (to go on both gates) and  
• one for the Marlborough end (to go on just one gate),.   

  

This is because of the way the verges / hedges are, and I believe we the signs 
would be obscured in the overgrowth.   

  

You will see that the quote is from the company that produces the majority of 
village and road signs for Parish Councils.  Having spoken to Martin Cook 
(highways engineer), I now have the council specifications we need and so I 
can confirm that this company produces signs that tick all the appropriate 
council boxes! 

   

The cost would be £261.90.   

 
 


